Waller, Nicola

From: Maria Francis <mfrancis@slrconsulting.com>

Sent: 10 August 2021 17:11

To: PSC Land

Cc: Greg Altria; Aleks Dragicevic; Craig Critchley; Darren Bolton

Subject: Environmental Permit Variation Application - Runcorn ERF

Attachments: Environmental Regulator Application Letter of Authorisation Oct2020 (1).pdf; 416.00036.00973

_Runcorn_EP_Var final.zip

Dear Permitting Support Centre,

Please find attached an environmental permit variation application for Runcorn ERF. Please also find attached a
letter authorising Aleks Dragicevic to sign the Part F1 form declaration.

Payment of the EA’s application fee of £11,065 was made by BACS and reached you today on 10th August 2021 (ref.
PSCAPPVIRIXP3005).

We would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of the application and provide us with a receipt for the payment
please?

We trust the information provided is satisfactory however if you have any questions regarding the application please
do not hesitate to get in contact with me as | will happy to help.

Kind regards
Maria Francis

SLR’s response to Coronavirus COVID-19 - In response to the ongoing global pandemic, we are actively following the advice provided by our national
and state governments. As a flexible, full-service organisation we are open for business and will continue to operate and deliver advice and services
to our clients wherever possible and in line with government guidance.
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